
NKANGALA DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY

MM SKOSANA: MUNICIPAL MANAGER

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with the Provisions of 
Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, 32 of 2000 and 
Local Government: Municipal Finance Management Act, 56 
of 2003 that Nkangala District Municipality will be upgrad-
ing the Payroll and HR module system from VIP to VIP 300 
people effect from 2021-22 Financial year. The contract 
will therefore be amended in terms of section 116 of the 
MFMA.

Enquiries can be directed to the following official: 
Divisional Manager Budget and Expenditure:
Mr Msiza A.S 013 249 2117
during office hours: 07H30-16H30.
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